Good maming,

You are invited to participate in a research study on how to prevent
the spread of rabbit hemorrhagic disease (RHDWE) in the United
States. RHOW2 threatens both wild and domestic rabbits.
Researchars at the University of Georgia, in cooparation with the
Morth Carolina Wildlife Resources Commission. are conducting
surveys of key stakeholder groups who could hawve interactions
with rabbits to understand their opinions on how this disease should
be managed.

We are contacting you to participate in this study because hunters
and falconers are impartant stakeholders in the management of
wildlife disease. Regardless of what you currently hunt for, your
answers and perspectives about rabbit and RHDVZ management
are important to us.

Please take 10-15 minutes to complete this survey:

Take the Sursey

our answears are completely confidential. If you have any guestions
about the study, please contact either Dr. Elizabeth Fienaar at

elizabeth pienaar@uaa.edu or Hannah Shapiro at
hannah shapircEunga edu.




